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April will be a networking month for Kenmore Board of Trade 

members, with the South Akron Board of Trade fundraiser       

at Guy’s Party Center on April 7th, a North Akron Chamber of 

Commerce luncheon meeting again at Guy’s Party Center on 

April 16th, and “The KBOT Meet and Greet” evening event at 

Smith’s House of Carpet on April 24th. 

  

All of these meetings will provide opportunities for people to 

meet, socialize, and network with other business people from 

other areas of the City of Akron & Summit County. 

  

It is always good to have contacts with other businesses who 

have contacts with others.  You may find just the person you 

are looking for, for some project you are working on or plan to 

work on. 

 

I hope to see you at any of these events! 

 

David E. Culbertson, President 

culbertsonlaw@neo.rr.com 

Kenmore Board of Trade’s 

First “Meet & Greet” for 2014 

at Smith’s House of Carpet 
 

The Kenmore Board of Trade will hold a “Meet & Greet’ networking event at Smith’s 

House of Carpet, 1215 Kenmore Boulevard, on Thursday April 24th.  Lots of picnic food 

& beverages (soft drinks, beer and wine) will be available for everyone to enjoy while 

networking with other Kenmore, East, North & South Akron Board members.  This 

event, sponsored by Anthem Insurance, the Kenmore Board of Trade, and Smith’s 

House of Carpet, will have many door prizes & free giveaways.  Please join us from 5:00 

pm to 7:00 pm for a chance to meet other Board members, enjoy some food, and tour 

the newly remodeled Smith’s House of Carpet building and showroom. 



Meetings & Events 

 

ABOTC Business Meeting 

Thursday April 3rd 

8:00 am to 9:00 am 

Akron Family Restaurant 

250 West Market Street 
 

South Akron Board 

Final Four Reverse Raffle 

Monday April 7th 

Guy’s Party Centre 

500 East Waterloo Road 

See Article for Details 
 

North Akron Chamber 

of Commerce 

All-Boards Luncheon 

Wednesday April 16th 

11:30 am to 1:00 pm 

Guy’s Party Centre 

500 East Waterloo Road 

See Article for Details 
 

KBOT Director’s Meeting 

Thursday April 17th 

12:00 noon to 1:00 pm 

Thompson & Bishop Law Offices 

946 Kenmore Boulevard 
 

KBOT “Meet & Greet” 

Evening Networking Event 

Thursday April 24th 

5:00 pm to 7:00 pm 

Smith’s House of Carpet 

1215 Kenmore Boulevard 

See Article for Details 

There will be no regular KBOT General Lunch Meeting this month at 

The Church on the Boulevard.  Instead, KBOT members are invited to 

the North Akron Chamber of Commerce’s All-Boards Luncheon!    

(See below article for details) 
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South Akron Board of Trade Final Four Reverse Raffle 
 

Monday, April 7th will be the South Akron Board of Trade's annual 

"Final Four Reverse Raffle" fundraiser, at Guys Party Center, 500 East 

Waterloo Road. 

 

All proceeds will benefit area charities and organizations. Tickets for 

dinner and a chance to win the $1000 grand prize are $50, or you can  

attend the dinner for only $25.  There will be special door prize raffles 

with over $1000 in additional prizes, as well as side board raffles and 

more!  Doors open at 6:30 PM, so come on down, watch the games on a 

big screen TV, win lots of prizes & money, network with your fellow 

board members, and support our neighboring board of trade!  Please 

visit their web site for details at www.southakronboard.org or you can 

call Lenny Morella at 330-418-5482.  Door prizes also welcome! 

North Akron Chamber of Commerce 

All-Boards Luncheon 
 

Wednesday, April 16th will be the North Akron Chamber of Commerce’s 

All-Boards Networking Meeting, at Guys Party Center, located at 500 

East Waterloo Road. 

 

Guest speaker will be Bob DiBiasio, Senior Vice President of Public   

Relations for the Cleveland Indians, who will speak about the upcoming 

year for our favorite baseball team!  There will also be a 50/50 raffle to 

benefit the Akron North High School Soccer Department. 

 

Networking is encouraged for members for the North Akron Chamber of 

Commerce and the East, Kenmore, and South Akron Boards of Trade.    

If you wish an opportunity to promote your business, you may become 

part of their Business Showcase.  Please talk to North Akron Chamber of 

Commerce Executive Director Linda Hughes for more information. 

 

An RSVP is a must for this event.  Please RSVP to Linda Hughes at    

330-945-5926 or linda.nacc@gmail.com. 


